FREE STATE PROVINCE

The Free State Provincial Government Information Technology Officers
Council (FSPGITOC) hereby invites interested parties from the ICT Industry
on a “Request for Information (RFI)” for the establishment of the
FSPGITOC Advisory Body. The intention of the body is to leverage the
efficiency and flexibility of Private Sector combined with accountability of
Public Sector in advancing the Free State Provincial Government ICT for a
Smart eGovernment and eGovernance.

Interested parties are requested to provide information on the following
about the establishment of the Advisory Body:
1. Structure
2. Constitution
3. Governance
The following must be submitted:
1.Company or Organisation Profile
2. Proposal of the FSPGITOC Advisory Body
Submission of the information and recommendations are to
be forwarded to FSPGITOC Secretariat Ms Alice Pula at
alice.pula@fspremier.gov.za and or can be delivered at 9th floor, Room

902, Fidel Castro Building, Cnr Elizabeth and Markgraaf Streets,
Bloemfontein by no later than 31 January 2016.

For further information and inquiries, please contact
Mr. Thabang Mokoka (Chief Information Officer)
at (051) 403-3908 or email: thabang.mokoka@fspremier.gov.za
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